
 

 

 

Wednesday 12th September 

 Author Visit—Bernard 

Caleo 
 

Thursday 13th September 

 Library K-4 

 Middle School 

 

Friday 14th September 

 SPORT 

 Library 5-6 

 Western Athletics—

Dubbo 

 

Wednesday 19th September 

 RIEN Public Speaking 

 

Friday 21st September 

 Round Robin—Rankins 

Springs 
 

Tuesday 25th September 

 

 School Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Week 8! 

We are excited about the author Bernard 

Caleo visiting our school tomorrow. In 

2016, Bernard was awarded a Platinum 

Ledger award – the Ledgers recognise ex-

cellence in Australian comics. I’m sure the 

students will gain a great deal from this 

award winning artist. Thank you to the 

Bland Shire for facilitating this event for 

our school. 

We wish Jasmine Burns the best of luck as 

she competes in the Western Athletics in 

Dubbo this Friday. I am the Western Ath-

letics Team Manager so I will also be in 

Dubbo on Friday. It will be awesome to be 

able to support Jasmine in person and of 

course all the other students from the 

Lower Lachlan district. 

The Round Robin sporting event hosted by 

Rankins Springs is rapidly approaching. 

Our K-2 students will be involved in tabloid 

activities while the primary children will be 

representing us in both soccer and netball. 

A note will be sent home later this week 

with more detail. I would like to thank the 

P & C for supporting this event by subsidis-

ing the bus travel. 

Please be reminded if your child has a vari-

ation to their usual travel arrangements 

after school, you need to contact the 

school to make us aware of this change 

either by a phone call or in writing.  

With the warmer weather approaching, it 

is lovely to be able to reward students 

with dojos for remembering to wear their 

hats. Well done to you all. 

This week is the last week for borrowing 

books from the library for this term.  

Please check at home for any library books 

that need to be returned before the end of 

term. 

Congratulations to Chelsea Leonard who is 

our citizen of the week. She is often seen 

in the playground helping others. Chelsea 

sets high standards for herself and always 

strives for her personal best. Keep up the 

excellent work, Chelsea. 

 

Melanie Johnson 
Relieving Principal 
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What happens when 

yeast is mixed with sugar and 

water?  Students were presented with this question 

and then performed an experiment to find the answer. 

Before the experiment took place, students were asked to 

predict what they thought would happen.  

They prepared the experiment and left it overnight, record-

ing their results the following morning. 

TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 



TALLIMBA PUBLIC 

West Wyalong CWCI Committee  

invites 

ladies to a  

“Flowers for the Home” 

Coffee/Supper Evening 

Tuesday, 18th September 

7.00 pm to 9.30 pm 

West Wyalong Anglican Centre 

$10.00 (pay at the door) 

Guest speaker, floral demonstrations 

and 

supper included 

Smart casual with a touch of floral 

RSVP   Not necessary 

Enquiries to Rosalie 6972 0185 

Next week ITAV will be visiting Tallimba.  Julie and I will be providing a play session for the 
children, Acrylic Pour Painting for the adults and a light morning tea. 

We will also use this opportunity to chat to everyone about upcoming sessions. Julie and I 
would love to know what the community of Tallimba would like us to source, provide or explore.  

Toy Library will be available. 

Date:  Wednesday 12
th

 September 

Time: 10:30am- 12:30pm 

Venue: Tallimba Hall, Tallimba. 


